
If you are using an iOS device and you are new to patreon then you will see a hike in the price, 

which was originally $3 may end up being $4. Due to Apple's new terms, Patreon can not 

process the payments directly and ends up paying a good amount of tax, which results in price 

hike for you too. Also, the money stays in Apple’s pocket for 75 days before it reaches me.  

But we can avoid this situation. All you gotta do is to use the Patreon web version instead of 

using the application. When you use the web version and access my account through the 

browser, you are not charged extra and pay the original price.  

So, I would suggest you to browse patreon directly through your web browser to access my 

account (patreon.com/backtoblueside) and avoid paying anything extra.  

http://patreon.com/backtoblueside

